Town of Greenwich

Department of Human Resources
Mary L. Pepe, Director

Date: May 20, 2016
To: All Town and Board of Education Employees

From: Mary L. Pepe “\W
Director of Human Resources

Re: Employee Assistance Program

We are very pleased to announce that effective Monday, May 23, 2016 we will be transitioning to a
new Employee Assistance Program (EAP) for the Town of Greenwich and the Board of Education.

The Employee Assistance Program will now be administered by Behavioral Health Consultants (BHC)
with headquarters in Hamden and offices in other Connecticut locations. BHC has over 50 licensed
therapists within 25 miles of Greenwich as well as a network of over 340 EAP affiliate counselors
throughout the State.

BHC has been providing EAP services for over 25 years and works with over two dozen other towns
and municipalities including Stamford, New Canaan, Bridgeport, and New Haven, just to name a few.

As a reminder, EAP is a free, confidential assessment and counseling service for employees or your
immediate family members. This service helps address a wide range of issues, including but not
limited to alcohol or substance abuse, depression, marital or family problems or stress.

You can reach EAP directly by calling 1-800-864-2742 on a 24/7 basis.

Representatives of Behavioral Health Consultants EAP will be here in June and July to talk in greater
detail with employees and answer any questions about their services.

If you already have a scheduled appointment with the EAP Coordinator, she will be in contact with you.

More information will be forthcoming over the next several weeks. If you have any questions, please
feel free to contact me at 203-622-2214 or Erica Mahoney, Assistant Director of Human Resources, at
203-622-7724.
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